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 We are delighted to welcome you to our program! The following is a list of 

important suggestions, which you should find helpful in ensuring a smooth transition 

for you and your child into the nursery school setting. 

 

1.       ALL items of clothing, especially outerwear, should be clearly labeled with 

your child’s name. 

 

2.  Due to the new COVID-19 regulations, every child must bring a backpack to 

fit into a “Cubby” (12 inch cube). Please make sure it is labeled with child’s 

name in a place easy for a teacher to see. 

  

3. Lunch boxes should be clearly labeled with the child’s first and last name on 

the outside, on the top under the handle, if possible. Each year we have 

numerous lunch boxes that are the same. 

 

4. A food gallon size storage bag, preferably the “zip-lock” kind, containing a 

complete set of clothing including socks and underwear, each item marked 

with your child’s name.   It will remain in your child’s backpack. 

 

5. If a child is still using diapers, please bring in a package of diapers along with 

a container of wipes, both items clearly marked with your child’s name on the 

outside. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in these important matters, and we are looking 

forward to a happy and successful year. 
 


